
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: rick@rickwhitney.com
To: MEPA-regs (EEA)
Subject: Attn: Tori Kim, extension for comments
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 8:27:05 PM

Hi Tori,
I am a graduate student studying for a master's degree in Natural Resources Management
with a focus on ecological restoration. As part of an academic project, I am seeking to
comment on an environmental regulation in process. My research this semester is on
ecological restoration efforts in Mass and I would love to provides comments to the MEPA
Regulatory Review Effort for 301 CMR 11.0. I know this deadline was today, but I was literally
pointed to this project this afternoon.
Would you consider a possible extension to receive comments for this work? I would likely
need a couple weeks to pull something together, as I would need to dive into the research
immediately and have time to form comments.
Thank you so much for considering!
Rick

Rick Whitney
646.279.4808
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